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Funky Friday at CTK  
 
Dear Families,  
 
On Friday 11

th
 of July, Chaplaincy Team are running a Funky Friday at CTK.  

 
Children can wear fun, unusual outfits, crazy hair, and anything that is funky. As always there are a few 
rules including:  
 
• No hoop earrings 
• No sandals or flip flops 
• And no crop tops 

 
But if you can please bring in one pound because the money we raise is going to Cancer 
Research. And always remember to… 
 
Have fun and stay Funky! 
 
Written by Thea and Adelina—on behalf of the Chaplaincy Team  

Year 4 Retreat  
 
Last Thursday, our Year 4 learners had a Retreat at Christ The King Church with 
children from Holy Family and St Mary’s, Bradley Stoke Catholic Schools. 
They were all celebrating the Jubilee Year of Hope thinking about how we can 
show kindness to others, learning to take time out of our busy lives to be grateful 
for the things we have in our world. They also thought about how we can change 
the world together for everyone.  
 
All three schools enjoyed getting to know each other from the different schools and 
had a lovely picnic together in the Prayer Garden. It was a wonderful day and    
everyone really enjoyed themselves.  

http://www.christthekingprimary.co.uk/


Dates for terms 6:  

July 2025 

Date Year Group Event Time 

Friday 4
th

 Year 6 Year 6 Return from Morfa Bay   

Wednesday 9th  Years 3 and 4  Visit to We are the Curious   All day  

Wednesday 9th Reception  Visit to Raglan Farm  All day  

Thursday 10th  Year 2  Visit to the Wild Place  All day  

Friday 11th July  Whole School  Funky Friday—Please bring £1 donation All day  

Friday 11th July  Whole School  School led Clubs finish   

Tuesday 15
th

 Years 5 and 6 Performance of the Years 5 and 6 productions 2:00pm 

Thursday 17
th

 Years 5 and 6 Performance of the Years 5 and 6 productions. Children to 
return to school at 6:00pm 

6:30pm 

Friday 18
th

 Whole School End of term Awards Assembly – all families welcome 9:30am 

Friday 18
th

 Whole School School Reports sent home   

Monday 21
st

 Whole School Leaver’s Mass – all families welcome 10:00am 

Tuesday 22nd
 Whole School Leaver’s Assembly – all families welcome 9:30am 

Tuesday 22
nd

 Whole School End of the school year and school finishes at 2:00pm  2:00pm 

Summer holidays - Wednesday 23
rd

 July to Monday 1
st

 September 2025 
 

School dinners 
 
In September 2025, the cost of a school 
dinner will be £2.60 for children in Years 
3,4,5 and 6. Children in  Reception, 
Years 1 and 2 have free school dinners. Remember 
to book all school dinners on ParentPay.  
 
You can apply for Free School dinners on the South 
Gloucestershire Council website  https://find-information
-for-adults-children-families.southglos.gov.uk/kb5/
southglos/directory/advice.page?id=yp4evwg7Duw#meals1   
 

September 2025 

Date Class/Year Group Event Time 

Monday 1
st

 Whole School INSET DAY – school closed to all pupils All day 

Tuesday 2
nd

 Whole School INSET DAY – school closed to all pupils All day 

Wednesday 3
rd

 Whole School Start of Term 1 for Years 1 to 6 8:45am 

Tuesday 30th  Whole School Individual School Photos   

 Thornbury in Bloom Winners 
 
Many of the children from across our school entered the 
Thornbury in Bloom painting competition this year (we sent 
over 100 entries in!) and the prize giving took place on   
Saturday 28th June. The Deputy Mayor of Thornbury    
attended to present the winners with certificates and     
prizes.  
 
The winners from CTK were: 
Under 6 category:  
1st Evie  
2nd Elsie  
3rd Corey and Phoebe  
 
 
Evie and Taliia will now have their paintings sent to the 
South West in Bloom competition. The theme for this year 
was ‘blooming biodiversity in my community’ and we think 
the children have captured this brilliantly. 
Well done everyone, all of the paintings are lovely!  
The paintings can be viewed for a short time in St Mary’s 
Centre in the old Jolies Fleurs shop window.  
 
Thank you to Thornbury in Bloom for organising every-
thing, we really enjoy getting involved in the painting com-
petition each year! 
 
 

Years 5 and 6 Production 
 
We are all getting very excited 
about the  
Years 5 and 6 performance of 
“The Greatest Show” 
 
There are two performances on:   
Tuesday 15th July at 2:00pm 
Thursday 17th July at 6:30pm  
 
Years 3 and 4 will watch the performance on 
Wednesday 15th July and we  encourage any young-
er siblings to come during the afternoon performance.  
Reception, Years 1 and 2 are watching the perfor-
mance in school on       Monday 14th July. There are 
no tickets        required to watch the productions.  
 
On Thursday 18th July, please could all performers 
return to school at 6:00pm ready to start the              
performance at 6:30pm.  
 Thank you.  

7-11 category: 
1st Taliia  
2nd Mia  
3rd Tom  
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